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MAIN STREET UPDATE 

 
 

Works for the Grenfell Main Street for the week commencing 24 October 2022 
includes: 
 

Proposed Works Expected timeframe* 

Electrical conduit work on Forbes Street 
(north and south of the roundabout) 

1-2 weeks 

Rectifying kerb and guttering work at 
corner Forbes and Main Street 
(southeast) 

1-2 weeks 

Rectifying inlet and drainage Main 
Street (western end in front of the 
Railway Hotel) 

1-2 weeks 

 
The expected timeframe will change dependent on the weather conditions and 
availability of contractors and staff. There may also be delays in works commencing 
due to these conditions.  
 
There may be instances where construction fencing has been erected for the safety 
of pedestrians and road users however the works have been completed. Please note 
that the works being carried out will cause minimal traffic disturbance.  
 
Council is liaising directly with business owners to ensure they are aware of the works 
being carried out in advance. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to contact us on (02) 6343 1212. For afterhours emergencies please phone 
0490 034 981 or visit www.weddin.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 

Update as at 24 October 2022 
 
 

Noreen Vu 
GENERAL MANAGER 

 

http://www.weddin.nsw.gov.au/

